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WRITTEN QUESTION TO THE MINISTER FOR HOME AFFAIRS
BY THE DEPUTY OF ST. JOHN

ANSWER TO BE TABLED ON TUESDAY 11th MAY 2010
 

Question
 
“Would the Minister supply a detailed breakdown of the following –
 
(a)             the number of non-British Police Officers employed by the States of Jersey Police;
 
(b)             the nationality of the non-British Officers from the States of Jersey Police;
 
(c)             how many British persons have applied to join the States of Jersey Police and been                      successful over
the last 5 years?”
 
 
Answer
 
a)              There are currently 21 non-British Police Officers working at States of Jersey Police.
 
b)              The nationalities include Irish, Portuguese, Zimbabwean, Swedish and Polish.
 
c)              61 British applicants have successfully applied to join the States of Jersey Police over the past 5 years.
 
 


